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YEAR 9 EXTREME HISTORY

This Term the Year 9 Extreme History class have been studying the Vikings, as part of
our unit on Warrior Societies.

Last Thursday we had the privilege of Mr Smith visiting our class with his replica of a Viking
sword. Students enjoyed examining its elaborate decorations, as well as holding it and wielding it
for themselves. Some students even commented that they would like to save up for their own
Viking sword some day!

Note: No Extreme History students were harmed in the making of these photographs.
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Mr Samuel Mills
Senior School Teacher - History & Christian Studies
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